Lucy Allen

From: —
Sent: 09 March 2024 13:32

To: Lucy Allen

Subject: Re: -24/00103/FUL
Attachments: IMG-20240309-WAOQ0001.jpg
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Good afternoon,

Please see attached the requested drawing from yourself.
Hopefully this is acceptable

Kind regards

Pete

On Tue, 27 Feb 2024, 10:34 , <Lucy.allen@bracknell-forest.gov.uk> wrote:
Hello,

Please find attached a letter requesting additional information for the above application.
Many thanks

Lucy
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This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt with in accordance
with the General Data Protection Regulation May 2018 and subsequent data protection laws. The views expressed
in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily the views or opinions of Bracknell Forest Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system manager.
Email: mail.administrator@bracknell-forest.gov.uk

This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. Although the
Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free we advise that in keeping with
good ICT practice the recipients should confirm this for themselves.

If you have a disability or long-term condition and require a ‘reasonable adjustment’ to communicate with us,
please let us know by emailing customer.services@bracknell-forest.gov.uk or by telephoning us on 01344352000.
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